
 

Summer 2023 

Dear Community Partner, 

The Willowick Wildkats Swim Team is excited for the start of the 2023 season and 2-time defending SSL-NEO swim 

champions.  We are in the process of seeking sponsors for our Swim Team for the 2023 summer season.  The swim team 

has an average membership of 100-140 swimmers (both boys and girls) plus their parents.  Each week from the 

beginning of June through the middle of August, these children spend 3-10 hours per week practicing while improving 

their skills.  It is such a great opportunity for these children to be exercising, building teamwork skills, and just having fun 

outdoors.  Each Saturday morning between the hours of 7 a.m. – 1 p.m. they represent our city in swim meets against 

teams of similar size from the cities of Wickliffe, Willoughby, Chardon, Eastlake, Euclid, Mentor, Cleveland Hts., Highland 

Hts., or South Euclid/Lyndhurst.  They are hardworking children who love to swim and are very proud to represent 

Willowick. 

This year we are offering a tiered sponsorship format: 

☐  Silver - $100 – Your business name and phone number on our Sponsor T-shirts and our photo banner 
 

☐  Gold - $250 -- Sponsor T-shirt, Banner & sponsor announcement during meets 
 

☐  Platinum - $500 -- Sponsor T-shirt, Banner, sponsor announcement during meets and an ad on our website 
 

By selecting the tiered sponsorship above, your tax-deductible donation can be given to the bearer of this letter or mail 

your check, made out to the Willowick Swim Team, to 239 Shoreland Circle, Willowick OH 44095.  Please also return this 

letter with the requested information below to be noted on our Sponsor T-shirts.  

Business / Sponsor Name: ___________________________________________ 

Phone Number: ___________________________________________ 

Thank you for helping to provide our children with an opportunity to participate in competitive swimming, enabling 

them to improve their skills and abilities and instilling in them good sportsmanship and team loyalty. 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

Mary Tranter 
President – Willowick Swim Team 

Willowickwildkats@yahoo.com 


